
 

 

2024 Reno Greek Festival 
Donor Program 

 

 

Dear Stewards, Family and Friends of St. Anthony Greek Orthodox Church: 

The Reno Greek Festival is rapidly approaching!  Our festival doors will open once again on Friday, September 6 and Saturday, September 7. 
It is sure to be a fantastic weekend sharing our faith, culture and hospitality with the community.  As you can imagine, there are many expenses 
we incur to host our festival.  Your generosity in donating to help offset these expenses allows for increased proceeds to be invested into our 
church and our community.  Please consider making a donation today.  Below is a small sampling of anticipate expenses this year: 
 

Rentals and Equipment $25,000     Supplies $10,000     Marketing $5,000 
Gyros $6,500     Lamb  $5,000    Baklava  $2,500     Dolmathes $1,250     Spanakopita/Tiropita $3,000 

 

Select One:  ❒ Alpha $1000         ❒ Beta $500         ❒ Gamma $250         ❒ Delta $100         ❒ Epsilon $Other ______ 

 

** All donor names will be listed on our festival website https://renogreekfest.com  and on a Donor Appreciation Board posted at the Festival entrance! 
** 
 

Method of Payment: ❒ Credit Card   Pay online at St. Anthony Online Giving Portal (www.saintanthonyreno.org) 

                                     ❒ Check   Submit to Saint Anthony Greek Orthodox Church, 4795 Lakeside Dr, Reno NV 89509 
                    Make check payable to St. Anthony Greek Orthodox Church  

 

https://renogreekfest.com/

